
From:    
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 10:58 AM 
To:  <clerk@langdonpc.org.uk> 
Subject: Re: Pre-Submission Version Langdon Neighbourhood Plan  

  

Dear  

  

Re: Pre-Submission Version Langdon Neighbourhood Plan 

  

The Draft Plan’s heritage and design policies are exceptionally well-considered and as such we 
are content for the Plan to proceed to formal submission without further comment from 
ourselves. 

  

I wish you every success in the completion of your Plan. 

  

Regards  

  

 

Historic Places Adviser 

London and South East Team 

Historic England 

  

 

  

 

Ensuring our heritage lives on and is loved for longer. 
 

historicengland.org.uk  

  

 

 




